This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. If you’re a Veteran having thoughts of suicide—or know of a Veteran at risk for suicide—call the new Veterans Crisis Line number: 988, then press 1. it’s available 24-7. This shorter, three-digit number provides an easier way to access the Veterans Crisis Line, which links to over 500 VA suicide prevention coordinators. Suicide prevention is VA’s top clinical priority, with VA never wavering from the belief that during a crisis, every second counts. This new number makes it easier for Veterans and those who care about them to reach lifesaving support without having to be enrolled in VA benefits or health care. Learn more at veteranscrisisline.net.








